Dear 2020 summer staff guests,

First off thank you for your commitment to providing a summer camp experience for your
church or group. Riverview is committed to your safety and comfort during your stay and this
includes the Covid-19 situation. I wanted to send you a letter you may share with you parents,
church leaders, anyone that may want to know what Riverview is doing to protect your campers
during your stay. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Please also click on the link for the “Suggested CDC guidelines for camps”

Thank you

Riverview Bible Camp

We will have hand pump sanitizer stations as you walk into the dining hall as well as down at the Big
River grill and the Moose store. Everyone that comes into the dining hall for meals will be asked to use
the sanitizer or wash their hands at our sinks.

We will expand outdoor dining all over the area below our main campus dining hall with tables, chairs
and benches spread out. Our hope is that at least 75 percent of our guests will choose to dine outside.
We will always use disposable pates, cups, and utensils

Our food service lines will have sneeze guards

Every Riverview staff, when they are involved with food service will wear a mask.

Twice a day Riverview staff will go throughout the campus spraying down and wiping all doorknobs,
door handles, toilets, hand railings, sinks, drinking fountains.

For the last 10 years Riverview has cleaned every mattress, sink, countertop with disinfecting wipes.
Nothing changes for us this year as we will continue to do this before every group arrives.

Our kitchens fall under the jurisdiction of the health dept. Because of that we have been held to an
extremely high standard for our kitchens and dining services. We will continue to keep and meet that
high standard.



